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03/01/2020  07:22:242019/6039/P SUPC Whilst in support of such improvement applications, there is likely to be a substantial impact upon the local 

environment due to construction traffic. This temporary increase in pollution is a frequent impact experienced 

by the number of applications received by the committee. 

As ever, the first priority of the planning committee is to preserve protect and enhance the community of 

Camden, but there is also recognition to be made of any impact which is likely to be had in the overall 

environment due to any proposed works. 

This application will clearly add value and benefits to the dwelling for which it is proposed. However to 

mitigates the Works traffic involved it should be possible to consider recycling the flora and fauna which would 

otherwise be destroyed by these works. 

As a condition of planning approval, Camden should propose a recycling of these plants and coordination with 

the gardening contractors employed by Camden. This would entail taking the current plants, shrubs and trees, 

for use within the wider borough, whether on Camden properties, the sides of roads or in improvements to 

Camden parks. Such properties as South end Close are seeing the benefits of attention and improvement 

championed by Camden in the recent planting of several trees to commemorate the 100th anniversary. A 

policy of recycling and reuse of plants which in such applications would otherwise be destroyed and thrown 

away would enable Camden to preserve the quality of life which such shrubbery provides and also to retain 

their ability in reducing atmospheric pollution at little cost.
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